
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 16 January 2010 

Services and events for the coming week 

16 Today Epiphany 2 
8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
11am Welcome Service (coffee after) Hampton 
2pm Baptism (Skinner) Hampton 
4pm  Evensong Hinton 
 

17 Monday 
12noon Prayers for Christian Unity  Salvation Army 
18 Tuesday 
12noon Prayers for Christian Unity 

  All Saints, Evesham 
19  Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
12noon Prayers for Christian Unity 

 Friends Meeting House 
7.30pm Hampton PCC Parish Room 
20 Thursday 
12noon Prayers for Christian Unity 

 Elim Pentecostalist Church 
21  Friday 
12noon Prayers for Christian Unity 

  Vale Christian Centre  
22 Saturday 
12noon Prayers for Christian Unity 

  St Peters Bengeworth 
 

23 Next Sunday Epiphany 3 
8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9.30am Eucharist  Hampton 
11am  Holy Communion  Sedgeberrow 
2pm  Baptisms (Robson, Bailey) Hampton 
6.30pm Prayers for Christian Unity  Methodist 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Dexter Logan Skinner who will be baptised today; 
also Jacob Oliver Robson and Olivia Grace Bailey 
who will be baptised next Sunday  
and their parents and godparents. 

Those who are ill: 
Monica Garston, Sue Jones, Harriet Leach, Clifford 
Lewis, Rosie Rencher, Margaret Thomas, Lilian 
Haughtey, Sue Scott, Jean Griffiths, Clive Thomson, 
Alan Roberts, Wendy Green, Celia Sheward, Doug 
Thompson, Joan Simpson, Liz Davies, Mary 
Andrews, Sylvia Brown, Ruth James, Ella and Ron 
Hardman.  

Those who have died: 
Lillian Middlicott, John Bowler, David Gannaway, 
Baby Leon Thomas Wooldridge 
and those who mourn their loss. 

Notices 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 

 
This week is the annual opportunity for Christians to 
come together to pray for Christian Unity. 

This year’s theme is ‘All things in common’.  
Churches Together have planned a series of short 
services for all Christians to pray each day at noon. 

On Sunday the closing service will be at the 
Methodist Church at 6.30pm where and the 
preacher will be Revd David Haslam.  

Details of the venues are in the Calendar opposite. 

If you are not able to get to any of the services the 
resources are available on line at http://www.ctbi.org.uk/ 

Hampton Envelope Scheme 

A few sets of Collection Envelopes for regular givers 
are still left to be collected from church. Please pick 
up your set. If you are able to take a set to give to 
those who have not been to church that would be 
helpful. 

Diocesan Prayer Diary 

Copies of the new diary 
are available now. 
There are copies of the 
pocket sized diary for 
every member of the 
congregation. 

Don’t forget to pick 
yours up. You can 
carry it with you and 
use it throughout the 
day. 

 

 

 

http://www.ctbi.org.uk/

